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Dear Congressman


In 1970, it was my honor to march from Macon to Atlanta, Georgia with the 
great leader, Hosea Williams, and 50 members of his Southern Christian 
Leadership Conference (SCLC) to oppose racism here in the US. Today, 
our brothers and sisters in Sudan need our support to oppose racism in 
their country. Although they have bravely confronted and deposed the 
genocidal President, al-Bashir, they remain under the yoke of his 
henchmen militia and the entrenched members of his former regime. The 
people face the resumption of the Arabist hegemony that has ruled Sudan 
since 1956, when the Anglo-Egyptian condominium turned it over to the 
Nile River Arabs. Decades of serial genocides by that rule has resulted in a 
death toll of almost 5 million non-Arab Blacks.


If the US appeases and engages with the present transitional government 
before it commits to civilian rule, peace, freedom and accountability, it is 
abetting the resumption of the same racist regime, and condemning the 
non-Arab African population. 


See link below for letter sent to all Senators and selected House members.          


Al Sutton M.D.

African Freedom Coalition



